
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Deadline for Sunday Bulletin is Wednesdays at noon.  

Immanuel Lutheran Church—Bristol, Connecticut 

June 26, 2016 
Sixth Sunday after Pentecost 

BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER 

It’s time to return the baby bottles!  The bottles will be collected 
Today.  The funds collected will benefit the Crisis Pregnancy Center 
in Unionville.   Checks should be made payable to 
Crisis Pregnancy Center, Unionville.  Thanks for your 
continued support. 

Welcome to Deep Sea Discovery!  

VBS 

 

Mark your Calendars:  

Immanuel Lutheran Church  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  

July 11th through 15th  

9 am to 12:30 pm 

TODAY 
12:30 - 4 pm 

West Street Parking Lot 
$5.00 per car 

We are looking for any volunteers that will be going into 7th grade and up 

as well as participants for the week who will be going into pre-k through 

grade 6. Forms for both volunteering and registration are available in the 

office.  

Join us on Wednesday, June 29 at 6:30  
for a 

VBS Volunteer Meeting in the library. 
Walk-ins Welcome! 

Any questions, please call the office at 860-583-5631.  

Help Wanted — Extended Care Worker 

For 2016-2017 school year.  Job description is watching over the 
children’s well being.  Please contact the office at 
860-583-5631 for more information.   
Candidates must be 20 yrs. of age or older. 

Still Missing:  Black German dress borrowed for the German Fest.  

Please return to Linda Beaudoin. 

Hello Families — have you heard the news?? ILC&S will be having 
a wine tasting and German Festival on September 
16th and 17th. As part of these events we will be hav-
ing a silent auction and a Tea Cup auction. We are 
asking for donations of items, themed baskets, and 
services or monetary gifts to make this a great auc-
tion. If you would like to donate for this event please 
fill out the Silent Auction Donation Form, which can 

be found in the church office. Our auctions have been a successful 
fundraiser in the past and we hope this will be just as successful as a 
part of something bigger.  Please consider helping us out.  Thank you! 

Charlie Radcliff, Auction Chairperson 

Preschool Director 
Little Zion Preschool, Wallingford , CT 
Zion Evangelical Lutheran Church is seeking a full-time Preschool Direc-
tor with a minimum of a Bachelor’s Degree plus 12 credit hours in Early 

Childhood Education and a minimum of 4 years of experience in an Early Childhood 
Education setting. Little Zion Preschool is a 70 student Christian preschool that offers 
programs for three and four year olds, pre-K students, and extended day students. 

More information can be found, on our bulletin board across from the coat rack. 

Apartment for Rent 
2nd Floor 

Parish Center 
If interested, please contact; Lisa Lepore at 

203-592-9695. 
APARTMENT 


